Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 1:33 PM
To: ‘Jason Duda'

Cc: Carmel, Charles; Rob Miller

Subject: RE: BP Station #6113 (RO0000393)
Jason,

Groundwater monitoring may be suspended for case RO393 at 785 East Stanley Blvd. in Livermore pending the
completion of case closure review.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jason Duda [mailto:jduda@broadbentinc.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 11:24 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Carmel, Charles; Rob Miller

Subject: BP Station #6113 (RO0000393)

Hello Jerry,

We are currently laying out our monitoring/sampling schedule for Fourth Quarter 2013 and would like to request the
suspension of semi-annual groundwater monitoring/sampling at BP Station #6113 located at 785 E. Stanley Blvd.,
Livermore during the case closure evaluation process. Please reply via email with your response to this request at your
earliest convenience. Thank you.

Jason Duda
Project Scientist

1370 Ridgewood Dr., Suite 5, Chico, CA 95973
[T] 530-566-1400 « [C] 530-592-6822 « [F] 530-566-1401
jduda @ broadbentinc.com
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